
From: Rachelle Sender   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 3:14 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 

I am a family physician living in Hamilton. I am very concerned about the adverse effect 

of urban sprawl on the health of my patients and of this community. 

I support farmland protection and climate resilient, inclusive urban neighbourhoods for 

our city! 

 

Sincerely  

Rachelle Sender MD, CCFP 
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